
 

 

F4 Technical Advisory Memo 
 

№:             TAMF4-2020-023 

Date:         July 7, 2020 

Subject:    Transmission Oil at VIR Event July 2020 
 
At the July 2020 VIR event, SCCA Pro Racing will not enforce Section 26.8.b of the 2020 F4 Sporting 
Regulations regarding transmission oil.  We will advise regarding Barber as we gain a better 
understanding. 
 
Use of Red Line engine oil as defined in 26.8.a will remain mandatory. 
 


